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TO:  USD #434 Board of Education 
  Dr. Pegram, Superintendent 
  Patrick Graham, Principal 
 
FROM:   Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Local Adviser 
 
DATE: August 29, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration for Out-of-State Trip for Santa Fe Trail FBLA 
 
We would like the USD #434 Board of Education to consider approving an out-of-state 
trip for SFT-FBLA students to attend their National Fall Leadership Conference in 
Minneapolis, Minnesota, November 13-15.  The SFT-FBLA members, that decide to 
participate, will be funding the trip on their own.  I am only requesting the Board to 
reimburse me for my meals while sponsoring the SFT-FBLA members in Minneapolis.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.  The FBLA members and I would love to speak to the 
Board, personally, if necessary.   
 
 
 
Ms. Connie Lindell, SFT-FBLA Adviser 
 
 

Patrick Graham,  
Principal 
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